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Surrey County Council 
Local Committee In Epsom & Ewell  

15 September 2008 
 
 
  
PETITION : 
 
The state of the road, footway and kerbside in The Grange, Worcester 
Park by Mrs L Ford and residents of The Grange 
 
 
Officer Response: 
 
Following receipt of this petition a meeting has taken place between residents 
of The Grange, Surrey Highways and Epsom and Ewell Environmental 
Services. At the meeting it was agreed that Surrey Highways Community 
Gang in  Epsom and Ewell would carry out some repairs to kerb stones, areas 
of footway and some of the drop kerb vehicle cross overs in The Grange. This 
work will take place by the end of October. In addition Surrey Highways will 
investigate improving the lantern on the existing lamp column on the island in 
The Grange. 
 
It was also agreed at the meeting that Epsom and Ewell Borough would look 
into providing and maintaining a tree on the grassed island subject to funding. 
If funding were not available then the resident would be able to pay for a tree 
on the island. Epsom and Ewell also agreed to increase the frequency of 
grass cutting in The Grange. 
 

 

 
 


